February 24, 1965 Miss Celia Hunter Box D College, Alaska Dear Miss Hunter: The Committee for Nuclear Information tells me that you are undertaking a study of the radionuclide content of deciduous teeth taken from children born in Alaska. This

will be a study of importance and interest to all who are concerned with learning more about fallout and its effects.

My letter to you is just to wish

you well on your study and to offer any and whatever assistance I can give to you as your study proceeds. With best wishes. Sizcerely. E. L. Bartlett